
 

 

JOIN US! 
MT. HOPE/CANTERBURY  
NEIGHBORHOOD SLOW STREETS  
Neighborhood traffic calming plan 
 
 

Based on comments received at meetings held 
last summer, we have developed design plans 
that will improve street safety in the Mt. Hope 
and Canterbury neighborhood.  We appreciate 
your feedback as we work toward finalizing 
designs.   

 

For more information about the project, visit: 
boston.gov/ mount-hope-canterbury 

 

DATE: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 

TIME: 6:30 p.m. 

LOCATION:  

The Home for Little Wanderers, Room 320 
780 American Legion Highway, 
Roslindale, 02131  

CONTACT:  
VisionZero@Boston.gov | 617-635-1347 

Your input is important.  Join the Boston Transportation Department to learn about 
traffic calming plans in the Mt. Hope/Canterbury neighborhood and provide your 
feedback! 


